
 

 
 

 

TO:     Amy HODGEN  

cc:  

FROM: Brad SPEECHLEY 

DATE: 29 October 2020 

APPLICATION: PLN17/0703.02 

SUBJECT: Amenity Enforcement Referral  

 
 
Dear Amy, 
 
Thank you for your referral dated 29 October 2020, in relation to the land at 640 Heidelberg Rd 
Alphington. 
 
Planning Enforcement has received no recent complaints in relation to the ‘use’ of the land. I have 
reviewed the application for the sale of packaged liquor associated with Vintage Cellars with the 
proposed hours of operation to be 9am to 11pm, 7 days a week and this proposal poses a low 
amenity risk. 
  
The Compliance branch does not have any concerns with the application. 
 
Should you wish to discuss the application further, please feel free to contact me on 9205-5166. 
 
Regards, 

 
Brad Speechley 
Senior Team Leader – Civic Compliance 


